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For Parents/Carers of S6 
 
Notice of cancellation - S6 dance, Thursday 25th June at Forbes of Kingennie 
 
We find ourselves in very uncertain times and are still at the very early stages of the Scottish 
Government's easing of lockdown restrictions.  As we enter the final two weeks of term, prior to the 
summer break, it is now clear to us that it is simply not possible to progress with our plans for the S6 
dance.  Like you, we have been waiting patiently and monitoring the COVD-19 restrictions in the hope 
that we could formally celebrate with our S6 leavers.  Therefore, it is with great disappointment that 
we will have to cancel the planned S6 dance.   
 
You will all be fully refunded the total amount paid.  We will be in contact with you, via the school 
office, to arrange an appropriate time for you to come into school to collect.  
 
On behalf of the staff in the school and the Senior Leadership Team, we thank you firstly for your 
dignified end to S6, you leave with your heads held high. Finally, for your commitment to the school 
over the last 6 years, you have been a wonderful group of young men and women to work with, 
we hope that you have a very bright and successful future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Ross & Dance Committee.  
 


